
Wednesday
16 Sept

Stage 3 Incursion
Team Building

Friday 
25 Sept

VIP Day

Final Day Term 3

Monday
12 October

Term 4 commences 
for students 

3-6 Athletics 
Program

Friday 
16 October

Year 3 Check-in 
Assessment

Monday
19 October

3-6 Athletics 
Program

Tuesday 
20 October

Year 3 Check-in 
Assessment

Monday
26 October

3-6 Athletics 
Program

Dear Oatlands Families, 

I hope you have had a pleasant fortnight. A couple 
of messages from me:

● Road safety - please try as best you can to 
arrive at your allocated time. I have had 
reports that access to the road is being 
blocked by parents waiting. If you do not fit, 
please make a safe choice and drive around 
the block until you do. 

● 2018 - 2020 School Plan - this is the last year 
for our 2018 -2020 school plan ‘Growing 
Together for our Future’. We will be sharing 
some of the results  with you in celebration of 
finalising this plan and we will also be seeking 
your input in informing our next planning 
cycle. Thank you in advance for your support 
with this. 

● Learning Support - Mrs Flaminio and I were 
recently called upon as experts in a panel to 
discuss learning support systemes. We were 
asked to share our successes with around 50 
schools. I wanted to congratulate Mrs 
Flaminio on her significant impact since 
returning to Oatlands. Our school is very lucky 
to have her with us. 

Please continue to contact us if you need support 
with your child. Your child’s teacher should be your 
first contact, followed by the Assistant Principals 
Miss Campbell (KD, K/1J, 1/2U), Mrs Pulera (2C, 
3/4D, 3/4K) and Miss Goyen (5/6K and 5/6W). 

Thanks again for all your support. 

Miss Gould 
Principal 

 
 
 

Have a great weekend! :) 

Warm regards, 

Miss Gould 
Principal 

Oatlands Public School
growing together for our future  

COMING UP …              From the Principal’s Desk

              W8  T3  2020 



T1 W2 2020

This fortnight’s PBL focus is: Staying in two lines 

The house with the most points last fortnight  was: 
O’Neill 

Students can earn bear tickets by: Staying in two lines 
and listening to your teachers when the music ends

Jesse Oh 
Education Minister 

PBL UPDATE 

                 W8  T3 2020 

Bear Ticket Winner Liam



Oatlands Award
“Walking in lines”

K Darling Manoah

1 Jellybean Charlton

1/2 Uluru Jenna

2 Coral Skye

3/4 Daintree Shekinah

3/4 Kosciuszko Rohan

5/6 Kakadu Lachlan

6/5 Wollemi Travis

Class Awards

K Darling Robert-Jaxon
Scarlett
Ted

1 Jellybean Levi
Flynn
Meriam

1/2 Uluru Mitchell
Ben
Lucie

2 Coral Harrison
Sienna
Emily

3/4 Daintree Juwon
Rohan
Alexa

3/4 Kosciuszko Suzy
Sophie
Aidan

5/6 Kakadu Joshua B.
Caitlin
Joshua L.

5/6 Wollemi Caleb
Krisha
Zach



CONGRATULATIONS OATLANDS AWARD WINNERS 

Well done to these students for being 
wonderful role models who move around the 

school safely and line up ready to learn. 



CONGRATULATIONS CLASS AWARD WINNERS 




